
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

Outward Bound Trip 

Thailand Tour 2018 

 

26
th

 November 2018 

To all the Parents of students in Class 7 to 9 and 11(2018-2019) 

Dear Parents,  

Indian School Al Ghubra is organizing an outward bound trip to Thailand from 15
th

 to 22nd 

December 2018.  

The total cost of the trip is OMR 500 per child, which includes airfare, accommodation and 

meals, internal transfers, domestic transport, and sightseeing (Amount subject to change 

depending upon the airfare during the time of booking) 

Should you want your ward to take part in the trip, do please send your willingness through an 

email to juthika@indianschool.com latest by 30
th

 November 2018. 

Please note that the selections will be done subject to the medical fitness of your child. 

 

With best wishes   

Principal  

 

mailto:juthika@indianschool.com

